



Community Meetings and Public Outreach Proposed Newton Highlands Local Historic District April, 2017

Dear Property Owners and Residents of the Proposed Newton Highlands Local Historic District,

Beginning this month, we will be, again, reaching out to answer your questions and share ideas about the benefits of a Local Historic District.

You're Invited

Sunday, April 23, 2017 2:30-4:30 pm

How Local Historic Districts Are Working in Upper Falls, Auburndale, and Newtonville

Newton Highlands Congregational Church 54 Lincoln Street

Members of the Newton Upper Falls, Auburndale, and Newtonville Local Historic District Commissions will describe their experiences managing issues within their districts and will be available to answer questions and concerns regarding Local Historic Districts.



More General Information Sessions: Please Join Us

Brigham House 20 Hartford Street

- Wednesday, April 19, from 6:00-9:30 pm
- Wednesday, April 26, from 6:00- 9:30 pm
- Thursday, May 4, from 6:00-7:30 pm (before Area Council Meeting)
- **Thursday,** May 4, from 9:30 to 11:00 pm (after the Area Council Meeting)

What's Next:

Beginning this month, we will be going door to door to talk to property owners and residents to answer questions. We hope to win your support, so please feel free to air your concerns. We hope that you will agree that this is a project that will serve the best interests of Newton Highlands and its residents.

On May 8th, at 7:45 p.m. a public hearing on the proposed Newton Highlands Local Historic District will take place at Newton City Hall in the Council Chamber.